
 

 

Ref: ISM/TEM/Leavers hoodies 2023 

 
 
6th March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 pupils have the opportunity to purchase a ‘Class of 23’ hoodie via the school 
as a momentum for their time at Etone College. The hoodie will show the Etone 
College logo on the front and a note of all Year 11 pupil names on the back, as per 
below.   Hoodies are available in small, medium, large and extra-large in a variety of 
colours. Sample sizes are available for pupils to try on and a colour chart, showing 
the colours available, is on display in the Etone café. 
 
Hoodies can be purchased at the cost of £18 without a nickname on the back and 
£21 with a nickname. Please note, however, that if a pupil wishes to have a 
nickname displayed, nicknames chosen will be vetted and not allowed if they are 
unsuitable. 
 
There will be a 10% discount available for pupils entitled to pupil premium. 
 
Due to ongoing supplier difficulties, we are asking pupils to choose a first and 
second choice colour, just in case their first choice is unavailable. 
 
Please complete and return the order form available via the following link 
https://forms.office.com/r/PVp3ubUjK5 and pay the required amount via your 
child’s Wisepay account.  All orders need to be placed by Friday 14th April at 
the absolute latest.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
Mr I Smith 
Headteacher 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/r/PVp3ubUjK5

